
 
 

 

Customs Act 1901 

Direction under section 269ZYB(2)  

Reconsideration of PVC Flat Electrical Cables exported from the People's Republic of 
China 

On 11 January 2024, the Federal Court of Australia made orders setting aside Anti-Dumping 

Review Panel (Review Panel) Report No. 160 concerning PVC Flat Electrical Cables 

exported from the People's Republic of China and the matter was remitted to the Review 

Panel for reconsideration in accordance with law.  

 

On 7 October 2022, the former Senior Member had directed under section 269ZYA of the 

Customs Act 1901 (the Act) that the Review Panel for the purpose of this review be 

constituted by Review Panel Member, Andrew Stoler. Andrew Stoler has ceased to be 

available for the purpose of this review.  

 

Pursuant to s.269ZYB(2) of the Act, I direct that the Review Panel for the review of the 

Reviewable Decision be reconstituted by Review Panel Member, Frank Schoneveld. 

 

Persons wishing to make further inquiries about this review should contact the Review Panel 

Secretariat either via telephone on (02) 6276 1781 or via email at ADRP@industry.gov.au.  

  
Jaclyne Fisher 

Acting Senior Member 

Anti-Dumping Review Panel  

15 January 2024 
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